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Released November 11, 2017

Dear OA LodgeMaster Users,

The OA LodgeMaster team is very happy to announce the release of Version 3.3.11! We've fixed an issue that appeared yesterday with the offline client 
being unable to sync with the server.

Go to  to access the online system, and if needed, download the offline version. As always, if you have questions or https://lodgemaster.oa-bsa.org/
problems, please submit a request online ( ).http://docs.oa-bsa.org/display/OALMLC

Yours in Brotherhood,

The OA LodgeMaster Team

Chadd Blanchard, Project Lead
Mike Card, Project Adviser
Rob Anstett, Development Lead
Mike Gaffney, Support Lead
Dave Miller, Support Team

What If I Have Questions?

Please submit a ticket on the help desk if you have any questions - this will allow each of the team members to respond as they have time - instead of 
sending all questions to one member of the development team. You can submit a ticket online ( ) or via email at http://docs.oa-bsa.org/display/OALMLC sup

.port@lodgemaster.oa-bsa.org
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